
Important Contact Information for the Production Team 

 

Rehearsal Location 

Please contact the CST Vice-President for rehearsal schedule needs and make them aware of any 

issues with the rehearsal location. 

 

Rehearsals are held in Dogwood 201 at Wayne Community College: 

3000 Wayne Memorial Drive, Goldsboro 

 

If the room is locked when you arrive for a rehearsal, call campus security (919-735-5151) and 

ask that the room be unlocked for Center Stage Theatre’s rehearsal. 

 

 

Printing Needs 

If you need something printed for a production, please use Accu-Copy of Goldsboro located at 

305 North Spence Avenue in Goldsboro. Accu-Copy is a sponsor of Center Stage Theatre. To 

have items printed, please call ahead (919-751-2400). Kevin Coakley is our primary contact; 

however, others should be able to help you. Whenever possible, please email digital copies of 

what you need printed to them directly. 

 

 

Shirt Information and Orders 
Production shirts are ordered through Darwin Screen Printing and Embroidery located at 129 

East Walnut Street, Goldsboro, NC 27530. Their phone number is 919-734-6848. We suggest 

that you contact a CST board member or the CST marketing committee chair to see if designs 

and order forms for shirts have already been prepared. We also suggest that shirt orders be open 

to all of CST member in addition to just the cast and crew of a production. 


